
The Queen Street/Broadway maintenance issues were resolved in autumn last year and this 

was advised to forum members both pre-Christmas and during March’s session. If there are 

further issues they would like to highlight, these should be provided to us through Report It. 

(Please note we have had the same question directly from Sharon Bunce, a reply to which 

will follow on Monday) 

 
Regarding Furze Platt, my colleague provided the following update: 

 

 Furze Platt Road Switchback Road South junction:                              

o Provision of tactile paving at traffic light crossing points. 

o Budget has been approved and the scheme is to be ordered for 2022 

installation. 

o Location 1 

 Switchback Road South / Gardner Road junction:                                

o Provision of new dropped crossing point and tactile paving. 

o Budget has been approved and the scheme is to be ordered for 2022 

installation. 

o Location 2 

 Switchback Road North / Gardner Road junction:                                

o Existing dropped crossing point and centre island improved. 

o This crossing has been installed. 

o Location 3 

 Gardner Road near bus stop:                                                                        

o Provision of new dropped crossing and tactile paving. 

o This crossing has been ordered and we are awaiting an installation date. 

To be completed shortly. 

o Location 4 


